Pilon, Janet

Subject: City Council Feb. 28th, 2024: Affordable Housing in Stoney Creek

From: Wayne Poole

Sent: February 27, 2024 3:40 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: City Council Feb. 28th, 2024: Affordable Housing in Stoney Creek

Honourable Mayor Horwath and Council. Our car culture is problematic, particularly when parking is given priority over critically needed affordable housing. I encourage you to reconsider your earlier position on this issue and choose Option #1, more affordable housing.

Respectfully, Wayne Poole Dundas